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Bell Ringing 

“On Friday 20th September Class 4 and 5 went to Holy Trinity Church to 
do bell ringing. Firstly, we met the people that do bell ringing every   
Sunday. They spoke to us about why they were made and what they 
were made for.  

We were put into groups and went to different places. 

First we went to the big bells and learnt how to hold them. The man said 
if you went to the bells upstairs the bells would deafen you in 5 seconds! 

After that we got to ring the bells; it was very loud but also very fun.  

Next we went to the hand bells and they all had a different pitch they 
had numbers to match with them it went up to 12. We were put into a 
semi-circle and went from 1 to 12 and back again. Ms Tunstall said it 
sounded lovely we had so much fun learning about bell ringing. It was 
really  fun!” 

By Grace Piper–Paddock and Kadie King 
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